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???????? ?????????????????????? ?????????? ????????????????????????! 

Oregon senators, please vote NO on senate SB 238A. 

 

I don't think any of us, of any political persuasion, want police and sheriffs to be able 

to use drones to spy on us without court oversight. Not farmers. Not hunters. Not 

protesters. Not counter-protesters. Not church-goers. Not party-goers. Not parents. 

Not students. Not inventors. Not artists. Not business owners. None of us want rto 

deal with random police surveillance drones. This is not a partisan issue. We may not 

agree on everything, but at least let's work together to preserve our right to privacy, 

and freedom from unreasonable searches. 

 

Thank you for considering this. 

 

Link to more info from ACLU of Oregon: 

 https://www.aclu-or.org/en/press-releases/oregon-senate-bill-238a-undermines-

basic-rights-including-privacy-and-free-speech 


